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STAR OF THE WEEK 
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for being a super, kind friend. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

 

This week we have been completing lots of 
exciting activities around Spring and Easter. We 
are all certainly ready for the arrival of the Easter 
Bunny! The children have written letters to the 
Easter Bunny asking for lots of their favourite 
eggs.  

The children were amazing in the Easter Service 
and we are so proud of them for all their hard 
work. We hope you enjoyed the service and 
looking at all of their fantastic pieces of work. We 
would like to say a big thank you for helping your 
child make their Easter Bonnets. They all looked 
fantastic! 

 

Next half term:  

After half term there will be NO FOREST 
sessions for Nursery children as they will be 
taking part in PE lessons. Nursery children who 
stay in the afternoon will also take part in 
Reception’s PE session on a Tuesday. Please 
provide your child with a PE kit on these days. 
Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

New Theme (Important Information) 

 

Next term our new theme will be ‘Do dragons exist?’ 
To kick start our new theme we are going to have a 
special medieval banquet. We are inviting the 
children to come into school on Monday 29th April 
dressed as a prince, princess, king, queen or a 
knight. Please provide your child with some snacks 
to eat at the banquet. During the morning, we are also 
going to be learning about medieval dancing.  
 

Nursery and Reception Homework 
 
 
As your homework for over the Easter Holidays we 
would like you to make your own shield that would 
protect you from a dragon. You can be creative as 
you like! 
Please bring all shields into school on Monday 
29th April.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

The Early Years staff wish you a very Happy Easter 
and we will see you on Monday 29th April for the first 

day back  
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